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Missouri Gaming Commission Terminates Services of      

Attorney General 

        

 

Jefferson City, Wednesday, November 29, 2006- The Missouri Gaming 

Commission has terminated representation by the State Attorney 

General’s Office.  

 

MGC Executive Director Gene McNary says, “we regret this action is 

required. The Missouri Gaming Commission needs to be able to count on 

legal counsel for advice and court appearances, not politically 

motivated actions.” McNary adds, “following the Attorney General’s 

conduct with regard to the Casino Aztar matter in which he was 

involved at all levels, it became clear that the attorney/client 

relationship has been breached by Mr. Nixon.” 

 

The Missouri Gaming Commission will utilize in-house counsel to 

represent the agency in the future. 

 

 

-End- 

   




